
  

   

 

17 June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Year 11 Book Collection Day – Reminder 
 
I am writing to remind you of the forthcoming book collection day on Friday 24 June  when all Year 11 boys 
must assemble in the Drama Studio at 9 am in full school uniform.  All textbooks, library boo ks and 
any other resources in his possession must be retur ned on this day.  Please ensure books are in a 
reasonable state of repair and include any other resources such as CDs/Revision guides etc which may 
have been issued including Library books. If there are any old textbooks at home from previous years,  
please send them back with your son. 
 
The book collection process should be complete by 10.40 am. 
 
Below is a comprehensive list of ALL  books issued to the boys in Year 11.  Your son should check against 
each of his subjects to ascertain which books he should be returning to School and minimise having to 
make a return journey because of a forgotten book.   
 
Subject Book Title/Resource description 

  

ENGLISH Journey’s End 
 Macbeth 
 Henry V 
 I’m the King of the Castle 
 Lord of the Flies 
 Revision Guide (produced by English Dept) 
MATHS IGCSE Mathematics A Student Book 2 
 Core 1 & 2 Advanced Mathematics (OCR) 
 Statistics Advanced Mathematics (OCR) 
BIOLOGY IGCSE Biology Coursebook (text & CD)  
PHYSICS Key Science ( Physics with a Spaceman on front) 
 IGCSE Revision Guides 
CHEMISTRY Complete Chemistry for Cambridge IGCSE (2nd edition) + CD 
GEOGRAPHY Understanding GCSE Geography  
HISTORY Ben Walsh GCSE Modern World History 
MUSIC GCSE Anthology of Music 
FRENCH Expo Higher for GCSE French OCR 
GERMAN GCSE German for OCR Oxford University Press 
SPANISH Mira for GCSE OCR 
LATIN Cambridge Latin Anthology + CLC Book 3 
PE PE for GCSE 
RS AQA Christianity 
 Sikhism – A New Approach 
DT AQA Design and Technology  

Resistant Materials 



  

   

 

 
LOCKERS 
 
In addition, your son should clear his locker of personal items on this day. If he paid a deposit on the 
padlock he should return it to the Finance Office for a refund unless he wishes to retain it for use in the 6th 
form when a new locker can be allocated.  This applies to the black combination locks. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish your son a well-earned rest over the summer. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
D R Podger 
Acting Head of Middle School 


